
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

Have a lovely weekend, from the EYFS team 
 

Dates Ahead: 
 
7th December- non uniform day for Christmas 
fayre. Please donate sweets if your child 
wishes to come in their own clothes. 
 
13th December- Christmas lunch 
 
14th December – EYFS nativity 10am 
 
18th December – EYFS Christmas party 
 
19th December – Theatre trip to The Lowry to 
watch ‘We’re going on a Bear Hunt’  
 

   

Congratulations to our stars… 
 

Rose and Logan 

 
 
 

  24th November 2023                            Term: Autumn 2   Week: Four 

Reception Class Newsletter 
 

Maths at home 

This week we have been spotting triangles and 
circles as well as looking at how Wassily 
Kandinsky used circles and triangles in his 
paintings. What circles and triangles can you 
spot at home and out and about? 

RWI 

Look at for more links on Seesaw, to the 
relevant RWI videos, which will support 
where your child is at on their reading 
journey.  

Wanted 

Cardboard tubes are proving very popular in 
our make and do area this week, please keep 
sending them in. 

Vocabulary of the week 

This week our special words are linked to the 
story ‘Not a Stick’. They are twirling, parade, 
taming, menacing and propel. 

Mystery Reader 

Our mystery reader this week will be Rose’s 
Mum who is paying us a visit today. We now 
have slots for the January, if you would like 
to sign up. 

Thanksgiving 

This week we found out why Thanksgiving is 
celebrated and how it is celebrated.  A big 
thank you to Rose’s Grandma for coming to 
tell us all about it and share her family 
memories. 

RWI reading books  

Please send all RWI reading books, in the 
yellow wallet, into school on a Monday for 
changing. A number of children are not 
bringing them to school to be swapped. We 
really need your support with this, as they are 
needed the week after your child has them 
for another group. 

 


